

DCC Meeting Monday, February 3rd, 2025 @ 7pm Draft Notes

Location: Town Hall Meeting

Barb Huiabr., Greg Prior, Vange Morse

1. Approved January minutes
2. Snowshoe at Rogers Lot - Tim's Covert Tree ID at Mattsinger Forest
 - Tim and AJ Hollansbee our new County forester are going to walk the Rodgers Lot tomorrow to take a look at it because he is going to write an article for North Star about Rodgers Lot.
 - Tim is planning a tree ID walk at the Mattsinger forest as a Coverts event.
 - Vange needs to reach out to AJ afterwards and talk about updating our town forest plan.
3. Roger lot trail marking - Geoff and Vange marked the trails a little bit more. We need to purchase more blue signs.
4. Joes Pond Milfoil - joint advertising and awareness - Vange touched base, and they are into having us help advertise. Jo is going to ask them if they have any info they would like to post on our table at Town meeting and if anyone wants to hang out by the booth. Barre Cahoon - Milfoil Coordinator. - Jo is going to reach out.
5. Plans for Town Meeting: display - Vange will print out some new photos for the display about Rodgers Lot and maybe pumpkin hill with our new kiosk and the plowed parking area. Barb will print out stuff on invasives we want to highlight for the display. - Vange needs to reserve the table for the event.
6. Parade: February 12th they are doing the appropriations, Greg reached out to Chelsea to ask what is the proper way to do the appropriations. Greg will draft up a letter for Vange to send to

the committee. Money could be for a banner, event, and parade. If it makes sense to team up with other organizations when printing banners, it may make sense, or to keep the design cohesive.

7. Set next meeting March 3rd getting the display ready. For Town Meeting.